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March 20, 2023 

411 West 8th Street 

Medford, OR 97501 

HOUSE BILL 3431 
 

Dear House Economic Development and Small Business Committee: 

The City of Medford opposes House Bill 3431. After Measure 110 was passed in Oregon, 
the City of Medford saw a decrease of 75% of State marijuana Taxes. The loss of monies 
from Measure 110 meant forgoing several community projects and programs. 

The City of Medford opposes any future legislation that reduces the amount of marijuana 
taxes paid to cities or that provides monies to new groups or organizations that could 
benefit cities like prior to Measure 110. 

We urge you to vote no on House Bill 3431. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Martin 
City of Medford, CFO/Deputy City Manager 


